Snippets about Lake Tahoe



- South Tahoe High School student Brianna Rettig received the Golden Key award from National Scholastics at UOP where her photography portfolio is on display in the main gallery.
- The Lake Valley Fire Protection District board on March 13 at 7pm will review and consider revising development fees for fire protection services. The meeting is at 2211 Keetak St. in Meyers.
- Sierra Nevada College was recently ranked one of the "100 Best U.S. Colleges and Universities by State" by thebestschools.org.
- The 38,000 Burning Man tickets that went on sale last week sold out in 44 minutes.